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Dear Friends in Christ,  

 

If God has loved us so deeply, then we too must love one another. This is the heart of our 2025 Bishop’s Appeal: 

Love and Unity.  

 

I appeal to you, the beloved of the Diocese of Victoria, to act together—united in service, love, and generosity. 

By supporting this year’s Appeal, we strengthen not only our local parish communities but also reach beyond our 

borders: to our sisters and brothers in the Diocese of Whitehorse, and to those in need around the world.  

 

Through our shared mission, we echo the words of our Holy Father, who calls us to bring God’s love to the world 

in tangible ways. Thank you for answering that call. Let us work together. Let us love together. Let us act 

together—in unity and in hope.  

 

 

In Communion,   

 
 

 

 

Most Reverend Gary Gordon 

Bishop of Victoria 


